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THE BEAR NECESSITIES 
HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWS 

*8/18 ς ID Pictures ς 

Prek-3 to 8th Grades 

*8/19 - 1st School Mass 

*8/26 ς 8th Grade 

DǊŀƴŘǇŀǊŜƴǘΩǎ 5ŀȅ ŀƴŘ 

Mass ς 8:00 am to 

10:00 am 

*9/6 ς Labor Day ς No 

School 

*9/12 ς Holy Family 

Church 100 year 

celebration ς 2:00 pm 

*9/13 ς Free Raffle 

Kick-off 9/26 

*9/14 ς Progress 

Reports 

*9/ 23 ς 7th Grade 

DǊŀƴŘǇŀǊŜƴǘΩǎ 5ŀȅ ŀƴŘ 

Mass ς 8:00 am to 

10:00 am 

*9/26 ς Ava/Jacob 

Benefit 

*10/1 ς Blessing of the 

Pets ς 7:40 am 

*10/1 ς Custodian Day 

*10/4 - *10/8 Fall Book 

Fair  

*10/5 ς Book Fair 

Family Night - 5:30 pm 

to 8:00 pm 

*10/8 ς End of Free 

Tuition Raffle 

*10/11 - *10/12 ς Fall 

Break ς No School for 

Students. Parent/ 

Teacher Conferences 

10/12 
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Special Upcoming 

Events for Holy 

Family 

Holy Family School Mission Statement 
òThe mission of Holy Family School is to foster a Catholic 
educational community which reflects Christõs presence in 

daily thoughts, words and actions.ó 

 

 

8th Grade Grandparentõs Day Mass and 
Reception 



 
  

BEAR CARE UPDATES 
Bear Care began on Monday, August 
9th for 1st -8th and Wednesday, August 

11th for PreK and K. 
If you need registration forms or have 

not completed your registration 
forms yet, please go to  

the school website, click on 
"ACTIVITIES" then click on "BEAR 

CARE" and you will find a message 
from the Bear Care director as well as 
the Parent Handbook and the 2021-
2022 registration forms.  Bear Care 

tuition is NOW DUE for August and is 
due on the 1st  

 of each month.  Tuition is $140.00 a 
month for full time and $80.00 a 

month for part time.  Part time is 8 or 
less days per month.   

December tuition is the ONLY month 
that is discounted.  December is 1/2 

price. 
Please email any questions to 

pcrocker@hfspa.com 

Bear Care Director 

Bear Care Information 

from Mrs. Pat Crocker  

Bear Care Director  

Father Ryan Taught a Flash 
Mob to both Bears and 

Teachers 

                  

 

Father Ryan taught a flash mob to both bears and 

teachers and then gave out delicious Icee popsicles 

to end the first and most fabulous week of school! 
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If your child is exposed to COVID or has tested positive for COVID, please send 

Mrs. Ashford an email letting her know the date of the positive test or the last 

day of exposure. She will then get back to you with a return date and let you 

know the next steps that should be followed.    

Procedures if Your Child has COVID or has Been Exposed to 

Someone with COVID  

Quarantine absences are excused. According to Nonpublic Bulletin 741, elementary/middle school 
students cannot be absent MORE THAN 15 DAYS (excluding excused doctor visits) to receive credit for 

the year.  As also indicated in Nonpublic Bulletin 741, principals have discretion in the cases of 
extenuating circumstances regarding absences and the awarding of credit.  Principals must consult with 
the Catholic Schools Office Superintendent on any exceptional cases before granting credit to students 

who have missed an excessive number of school days. 

***Doctorõs excuses must be turned into the school office within ONE week of the missed school day, or 
they will not be counted as a valid excused absence and will be marked as unexcused. 

 

Stu dent Absences  

Fr. Ryan Lead a Beautiful Eucharistic Procession  

Friday morning, Fr. Ryan lead a 

Eucharistic procession through 

our school blessing all our 

students, classrooms, and 

offices. With 8th graders 

helping with carrying the 

processional cross, candle and 

bells, the Eucharist was brought 

into each classroom. Upon 

Christ entering the room, when 

the bell was rung, the students 

stood and knelt in silence 

before Christ for the blessing. It 

was truly a special experience 

for all. 

      

   



 

 
  

The Spirit Store Has Reopened 

  

Available in Youth, Adult and Ladies Sizes 

Orders will be taken until Sun, Aug. 15th 

@midnight. Orders will be delivered to school 

by August 27th. 

The color of the shirt has been changed due to 

stock issues.  ALL shirts will be this color. 

We will also have stock in store by Aug. 13th. 

Please click on the link below and you can place 

your order. 

https://hfs22.itemorder.com/sale 

Water bottles should be filled ONLY  with 

water when sent to school. Students 

may fill up at the water dispensers 

throughout the day when they run out.  

Please do not send  juice, tea, soft drinks, 

Powerade, etc.  

ONLY WATER PLEASE!!!  

 

Only H2O in Water Bottles  

Parents, 

This just a reminder that each student needs to 

have their own personal water bottle.  We have 

the receptacles to fill them up. 

Also, please pe sure to put their name on it where 

it is visible. 

 

 

 

 

 

WATER BOTTLES 

 

Sacraments of Reconciliation and First Eucharist  

The Sacraments of Reconciliation and First Eucharist are celebrated 

through your registered church parish.  Listed below are the 

surrounding church parishes and the information for the Sacramental 

Prep Director.                                               

Holy Family Church   Jennifer LeJeune  (225)336-4463  

   St. John the Baptist            June Hebert       (225)749-3387  

Immaculate Conception              Dena Tunstall       (225)627-5819 

 

 

https://hfs22.itemorder.com/sale


  

A Form that Benefits our School  

 

Homeroom Parents 

If anyone is interested in being a room 

mom or dad for your child's homeroom, 

please contact Jennifer Allain.   This is a 

great opportunity to earn service hours. 

The email for Home and School Assoc. is: 

hfspahomeandschool@gmail.com 

 

  

 

Did you know that many of the state and federal technology and safety 

related funding that Holy Family School receives are based in part upon how 

many of our students receive free or reduced meals?  Like last year every 

child's breakfast and lunch is free, so you may not realize there is still a 

benefit to filling out the form. Please look at the income guidelines 

(attached/below) and see if you would qualify for free or reduced meals in 

normal paid years.  If you determine your income would qualify your child, 

could you please consider taking the time to fill out the form online at 

https://www.myschoolapps.com/Application  as it does have a financial 

benefit to the school for each approved application?  Please be aware the 

information remains confidential; at the school level we only know how 

many students were approved but not who the students are. If you have any 

additional questions on this, you may contact Mrs. Ada Guillory at 

hfamilycafe@diobr.org or Mrs. Annie Cagle at acagle@hhfspa.com. 

..or 

SchoolMessenger  

In the new school year paperwork packet, you 
should have filled out a form for SchoolMessenger, 

listing all contact information you would like to 
receive general and emergency messages from the 
school.  A reminder that on Wednesday, September 
1st around 5p m you will receive a text message that 

you must respond back to with a "yes" to enroll 
yourself into the text messaging program.  If you do 

not respond "yes" to this message you will still 
receive email and phone messages to the contacts 

you listed, but yo u will not receive any text 
messages including emergency alerts sent via text 
messaging.  Please be watchful for this text on the 

1st.  
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